
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

3. BRIEFINGS 
 
 3.1 BRIDLE PATH CAR PARK UPGRADE 
 
  Warren Lloyd and Nick Singleton presented background information and design plans for 

upgrades to the Rapaki and Bridle Path car parks. 
 
  The Board received the information and commended Warren Lloyd for his efforts.   
 
 3.2 ROADING PROJECTS 
 
  David McNaughton, Senior Liaison Officer, Transport and City Streets, briefed the Board on 

local roading projects. 
 
  The Board received the information and thanked David McNaughton for his efforts.  The Board 

requested that staff provide an update on the priorities for capital projects for the 2006-16 
LTCCP. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


